
    

 

 
August 15  2018 

 
Dear Friends: 
 
We hope this finds you well and that we’ll see you at our annual field day 
and sale on September 7th and 8th.   
 
We are very excited to have Dr. Jim Sanders from Texas A & M speaking at 
our field day.  
 
As many of you know we had a very mild winter and had no rain until July.  
We have an excellent set of uniform bulls for sale.  They were videoed just 
after their horns were tipped and they were BSE’d.  
 
That said, I am sure you will be impressed with the condition of the bulls 
….. now that we have green grass and the grama grass is headed out, they 
are turning it on.  I pray the fall rains keep coming.  The mornings are cool.  
 
Attached is a data sheet on the bulls we will sell September 8th at 10 am here 
at the ranch.  Let us know if you would like to be sent a DVD of the bulls 
(all of the sale information is available on our website).  
Our web address is: www.DaleLasaterRanch.com 
 
If you are not able to make the sale, we are ready to assist you in your 
selection and purchase.  Give us a call. 
 
We offer free delivery to central locations on any purchase of five bulls or 
more.  Enclosed is a credit of $500 to apply to any purchase of $5000 or 
more. 
 
We look forward to seeing you here at the sale.  
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 

THE DALE LASATER RANCH 

           FOUNDATION  BEEFMASTERS — FOUNDATION HERD OF THE BEEFMASTER BREED 
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